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AND RESOURCED PROVISION FOR 

HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
Headteacher: Mrs C Findlay 

25th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

World Book Day is on Thursday 6th March! Every child will receive a £1 book token. 

To celebrate our love of reading here at Manor, we are planning the following: 

• Everyone is invited to wear pyjamas or comfortable clothes to school on Thursday 6th 

March. Footwear and coats must be suitable for the outdoors, but slippers and dressing 

gowns can be brought to wear in the classroom if you wish! 

Please note that Year 5 will have PE on Monday and Year 3 will have PE on Friday next 

week, instead of on Thursday. They will need to wear their PE kits on these days. 

 

• Children may also bring a favourite book to school on Thursday 6th March so that they can 

recommend this to their peers.  

 

• Children are invited to create a book character from a potato! There will be prizes for the 

best entries. If you would like to take part, please bring your entries to school on World Book 

Day. See the pictures below for inspiration! 

   

• We will be having a story-time on Microsoft Teams on the evening of Thursday 6th March. 

Staff from Manor Junior School and Manor Infant School will be reading stories if you would 

like to join this. Further details and the link will be sent out nearer the time.  

There will be other story-sharing activities going on throughout the week at school which we hope 

everyone will really enjoy. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs James 

Reading Lead 


